
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

December 24, 2023 

· WĊđĈĔĒĊ!  Please sign in on a fellowship pad, located at the end of your 
pew.  Provide your email to be added to our e-newsletter list. 

· Hearing assisted devices are available from the sound board operator.  
These transmit the sound from the microphones directly to your ears.  
Magnifying sheets are available on the table in the narthex by the office. 

· We are livestreaming worship on Facebook and YouTube. 

+++ 

· This worship service is designed to be family-friendly, but if your 
little one needs a break, feel free to take them to the nursery (on this floor, 
in the rear of the church) to play.  It will not be staffed, to give our staff 
and volunteers an opportunity to enjoy the Christmas Eve service. 

· All offerings collected tonight, unless designated otherwise, will be 
divided equally between Capital Area Community Services and Mason 
Community Services, to benefit people in our area who are in need. 

· The church office will be closed on Christmas and on New Year’s Day. 

· Pastor Bill will be on vacation from December 25 through January 1.  
Worship on Dec. 31 will be led by Rev. Tony Patrick, with Caitlyn Brown 
on organ.  Last chance to sing some more Christmas carols this year! 

· Wonderful Wednesday is our program for children and youth (K-12) 
that takes place after school on most Wednesdays from 4:00 until 6:00 
pm.  See Lori Filka, our Spiritual Growth Director, for more details. 

· Bell Choir rehearsals are Wednesdays at 6:00 pm, and Choir 
Rehearsals are Wednesdays at 7:00 pm.  New ringers/singers welcome! 

· Prayer Fellowship is on Wednesdays at noon.  This is a wonderfully 
rich time of guided prayer in company with others.  All are welcome.  We 
are currently taking a two-week break and will resume on January 10. 
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